M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 11, 2015
RE:
Gray Middle School – Boilers and Chiller Replacement 

BG#15-282


Emergency Replacement of Boiler


The Superintendent has deemed the replacement of the boilers 

at Gray Middle School an emergency due to mechanical failure 


of the present boilers. The boilers were due to be replaced this 



summer but the boiler was declared unsafe and needed immediate 


replacement.
I recommend the board approve the emergency boiler replacements, as presented. 
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
